
NOTE OF WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION FROM AGENDA 
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE – 25th JANUARY 2022 
 

 
 
Application No. 21/00250/FUL - Land adjacent to Nightingales Farm, Brickhouse 
Road, Colne Engaine has been withdrawn from the Agenda and it will not be 
determined at the Planning Committee meeting on 25th January 2022 as proposed. 
 
An issue has come to light with regard to the site access and the application 
Location Plan which needs to be resolved prior to determination of the 
application.  The Council’s Officers will look to resolve this matter as soon as 
possible and report the application to a future meeting of the Committee.   
 
If you have any queries please contact the Governance and Members Team by E-
Mail at governance@braintree.gov.uk 
 

25th January 2022 
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